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NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICES REGARDING 

SAN DIEGO SUPERIOR COURT CLOSURES & REDUCTIONS 

EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER 2012 
 

 

The San Diego Superior Court has posted the following Public Notices on the Court’s 

website at www.sdcourt.ca.gov, under “Budget Reduction Public Notices/Invitation to 

Comment.”  These actions are being taken due to unprecedented and ongoing state 

budget cuts enacted in Fiscal Years 2012/13 and 2013/14.  The closures/reductions are 

scheduled to begin throughout November and December 2012. 
 

 Reduction of Small Claims Night Court 

 Closure of South and East Courtrooms and Civil Business Offices 

 

All interested parties are invited to comment at: 

http://www.sdcourt.ca.gov/portal/page?_pageid=55,1816536&_dad=portal&_schema=P

ORTAL 
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